
MAHARSHI DAYANAND UNIVERSITY, ROHTAK 

DEPARTMENT OF PHARMACEUTICAL SCIENCES 

NOTICE 

 

The Qualified M.Pharm. Candidates who are eligible for 

registration to Ph.D. Programme (Candidates who qualified 

prePh.D. in Pharmaceutical Sciences from MDU / who are 

pursuing PhD course work in Pharmaceutical Sciences at 

MDU) in the Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences, 

Maharshi Dayanand University, Rohtak is hereby directed to 

note that the interview for the BSR fellowship scheduled to 

be held on Sunday, April 19, 2015 at 12.00 PM in the office 

of the Head, Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences, M. D. 

University, Rohtak- 124001, Haryana is postponed to Sunday, 

April 26, 2015 at 12.00 PM due to some administrative 

reasons. 

 

NOTE:   

1. No separate interview letter will be sent. 

2. No TA/DA will be paid for attending the interview. 

 
 
 

(Prof. Narasimhan B) 
HOD & Dean 


